
BANGLADESH HIGH COMMISSION 

CANBERRA 

 

 

No. HC – 7/08       31 August 2010 

 

Dear All, 

 

 H.E. Lt Gen Masud Uddin Chowdhury, High Commissioner for 

Bangladesh to Australia and Madam Jasmin Masud will be available from 

5.00 P.M. to 7.00 P.M. at the Bangladesh House, 25 Numeralla Street, 

O’Malley, ACT 2606 on 11 September 2010 for exchanging Eid 

Greetings with the distinguished members of Bangladesh Community on 

the occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

  

Sd/- 

( M. Azharul Huq ) 

Commercial Counsellor & Head of Chancery 

 

Distribution :- 

 

Members of Bangladesh Community. 

 


